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17 February 1967

Lt. General Auguet Schomburg, USA
Commandant

Induetrial College of the Armed Forces
Washington, D. C. 20315

Dear General Schomburg:

No members of my immediate staff have attended the
Industrial College nor do I have any present plans for such
attendance. I know, however, that the Agency generally has
many graduates and hopes to continue to send people to the
Industrial College. I have little personal knowledge of the
requirements in this connection, and since you wanted personal
attention given to the letter, I would suggest that you address
an inquiry, if you have not already done so, to our Director of
Training, Mr. John H. Richardson, who would be in the besat
poeition to give you the information you desire.

Sincerely,

SIGYXLD

Lawyence R, Houston
General Counsel

Enclosure
Questionnaire for
Federal Executives

~cc: Director of Training
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